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PARKS & GARDENS 

 
PROJECT STATUS 

Walkways A plan has been produced to aid Keep Motueka 
Beautiful in their work on the Inlet (ex sawmill site) 
walkway and work is ongoing. 

Memorial Park The Senior Net and Toy Library car park will be 
sealed this week. 

Decks Reserve path/planting Glenn Thorn is working on a plan for the extension 
of the footpath with members of local community 
groups. 

Thorp Bush New Toilet This project has been completed. 

The Harbour Board Land on Wharf 
Road 

Staff are working on a plan for this area. The Keep 
Motueka Beautiful Committee has indicated they 
would be interested in being involved with this 
project. 

Riwaka Memorial Gardens Staff are working on the upgrade of the gardens. 

Little Kaiteriteri A community working bee is to be held on the 
reserve in late April. 

Motueka Quay Wharf Report on repair of old wharf, ongoing. 

Skate Park Old Wharf Road The shelter for seating is under way. The new toilet 
is waiting for confirmation of plans. 

Motueka Beach Reserve The Bocce court project is underway. 

 
 
 
 
 
Beryl Wilkes 
Reserves Manager 
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